
ARGYLL AND BUTE COUNCIL AUDIT COMMITTEE 

CORPORATE POLICY 8 NOVEMBER 2002 

STATUTORY PERFORMANCE INDICATORS 

1. SUMMARY 

The PWC management letter makes comment on the continued qualification of some 
performance indicators prepared by Argyll and Bute Council. The attached report, 
presented to the Strategic Policy Committee on 3 October 2002, gives further information 
on the reasons behind those qualifications. For reasons of brevity, the appendix to the SPC 
report is not included with this agenda. 

2. RECOMMENDATIONS 

That the Audit Committee note the contents of the report and continue to monitor progress 
in  resolving the issues. 

3. IMPLICATIONS 

Policy: 

Financial: 

Personnel: 

Equal Opportunities: 

The need for accurate and reliable performance information is 
fundamental in achieving the service, policy and financial 
goals of the Council. 

ALASDAIR BOVAIRD 
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